
 
 

05 April 2022 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

Mr. JONATHAN S. ALCARTADO 
President and CEO 
Terratek Business Consulting and Services 
440 Pureza St., Zone 043 Brgy. 425 
Sta. Mesa, Manila 

 
 
Dear Mr. Alcartado: 

 
The Philippine Competition Commission (PCC) is hereby awarding the contract, 

Procurement of Management Services for the Voice-over Internet Protocol 
Telecommunication System of the Philippine Competition Commission to Terratek 
Business Consulting and Services (TERRATEK) in the total amount of Two Million One 
Hundred Thousand Pesos Only (PhP2,100,000.00), inclusive of all applicable taxes. 

 
In this regard, TERRATEK is hereby advised to post the required Performance 

Security and enter into contract with the PCC within ten (10) calendar days from receipt of 
this notice. Failure to enter into contract shall constitute a sufficient ground for cancellation 
of this award. 

 
Thank you. 

 
Very sincerely, 

 
 
 

Atty. JOSEPH MELVIN B. BASAS 
Head of the Procuring Entity and 

OIC, Office of the Executive Director 
Conforme: 

 
 

 
JONATHAN S. ALCARTADO 

 
Date:   
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